Island Disposal Inc.

PO Box 990
Coupeville, WA  98239
February 15, 2008
Records Section

Washington Utilities and

Transportation Commission

1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW

Olympia WA  98504-7250

RE:  Tariff Submittal, Certificate Number G-000154
Attached please find revised pages for Tariff Number 8 for Island Disposal Inc. G-000154.

We respectfully petition the Commission to approve a rate increase to recover the increased cost of processing, fuel, labor and equipment. To comply with recycling regulations Island County elected to process the garbage picked up from residential customers to recover recyclables.  Currently, thirty-eight percent of the processing cost is imbedded in the garbage rates.  With this filing our company is requesting the shortfall of sixty-two percent.
Attached are the tariff pages, as well as supporting documentation, containing the increased rates.  If these rates are approved by the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission they will become effective on April 1, 2008.  The customers will receive notification of the change in rates no later than February 29, 2008. 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (253)896-3278 or via email at IrmgardW@WCNX.ORG.

Sincerely,

Irmgard R Wilcox

Controller 

Enclosure

Telephone Number (253) 896-3278, Cell (253) 377-4208, Fax (253) 582-9561

